
Hello Sustainability Advisory Board Family, 

 

The time with my family this summer has offered space for reflection, and with that has arisen insight 

and clarity about what my family needs. It has become apparent that they need more time from me, 

especially on school nights, and as my younger child begins middle school, I realize I have only a few 

years of intensive parenting left.  

 

It has been a difficult decision, because I love our time and work together, but after three years of 

service, I realize that the time has come to redirect my energy towards home for the foreseeable future. 

I hope that letting you know well in advance of our first meeting will make finding my replacement 

easier and more efficient. I am sure that someone new will join and make our wonderful group even 

more wonderful.  

 

I remain committed to our work as a whole, even as I am stepping away from evening commitments, 

and will support the sustainability work of the FSAB in the coming months and years as I am able. 

 

I hope this message finds you all well, and look forward to seeing you again in our community and at 

events. 

 

In Solidarity, 

Sarah Victor  
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